
From: "Robert Colaco, Founder (CFABA.ORG)" <founder@cfaba.com>
Subject: RE: YOUR VOICE MESSAGE
Date: Wed, October 2, 2013 11:46 pm
To: "Toliver, La France" <LaFranceToliver@dpss.lacounty.gov>
Cc: "Robert Colaco, Founder (CFABA.ORG)" <founder@cfaba.com>,"Robinson, Derrick"

<derrickrobinson@dpss.lacounty.gov>

This email was written on October 02, 2013 at 20:45 (Pacific Military
Time, PMT). It is not an automated email or response.

Dear "Toliver, La France" <LaFranceToliver@dpss.lacounty.gov>:

Thank you for letting me know.

With All Sincerity
Robert Colaco
"Robert Colaco" <founder@cfaba.com>
Citizens For A Better America(R) (CFABA.ORG)
http://www.cfaba.org/

> Mr. Colaco,
>
> Per the message you left on my voice mail, you are requesting a person to
> make a complaint to about the Lancaster Office and the Director of the
> Lancaster Office, Cheryl Ward.
>
> I would like to give you the following name:
>
> Queen Jones, Division Chief
> Contact number:  (562) 908-8544
>
> She is the direct Chief over Ms. Ward and the Lancaster office.
>
> Regards,
>
> [cid:image001.png@01CEBF9D.E67067A0]
>
>
> ________________________________
> This message (including any attachments) contains confidential information
> intended for a specific individual and purpose, and is protected by law.
> If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message. Any
> unauthorized disclosure, copying, or distribution of this message, or the
> taking of any action based on it, is strictly prohibited.
>
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